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Good morning,
 
Thank you for inviting comments from interested parties on responses to the Secretary
of State’s request of 22 November 2023 for the Sheringham Shoal and Dudgeon
Extension Projects. Norfolk County Council have reviewed the responses provided and
have no comments to make.
 
Best wishes,
Alice
 
Alice Craske
Project Manager Nationally Significant Infrastructure Projects
Growth and Investment
Strategy and Transformation
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